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30 October 2018 

Ms Ann Palmer 
Secretary 

A: 61 Veitch Road, Osborne SA 5017 

P: PO Box 2404, Port Adelaide SA 5015 

Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2600 

Dear Ms Palmer 

W: ani.com.au 

P: +61 8 7078 4575 

Correction: ANI evidence at Supplementary Budget Estimates Hearing 23 October 2018 

I am writing to correct my response to a question asked during the Supplementary Budget 
Estimates Hearings of the Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee, on 
Tuesday, 23 October 2018. 

Senator Kitching asked about the budget for the Osborne South shipyard development project. 

I would like to correct my response. I inadvertently quoted the published budget as $530 million 
instead of $535 million. I incorrectly quoted the same number when Senator Kitching asked how 
much had been spent to date. I ask that the record be corrected accordingly. 

Yours sincerely, 

DAVID KNOX 
Managing Director and CEO 
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